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ANNUAL REPORT OF THE CORNISH RESCUE SQUAD 
 
The all-volunteer Cornish Rescue Squad is now entering its 37th year of 
continuous service.  The highly trained squad members along with local 
ambulance services,  respond to all types of emergencies at any hour of the day 
or night.  The squad also works closely with local fire departments to provide 
assistance during fires and other emergency situations. 
 
For the year 2011, the squad has responded to 153 calls in the towns of Cornish 
and Plainfield. 
 
The Cornish Rescue Squad sponsors Emergency Medical Technician courses as 
well as technical training such as vehicle extrication throughout the year.  At 
each of our monthly meetings, time is set aside for training.  Additionally, squad 
members attend lectures at local area hospitals.  Squad members this stay up to 
date with the latest in emergency medical care. 
 
The Cornish Rescue Squad is committed to providing the finest care we can 
render when you need it the most. 
 
As always, if you have an emergency, call 911 immediately.  Do not call family 
or friends.  Any delay in receiving medical care can be very detrimental. 
 
Cornish Rescue Squad members thank you for all the support that you, as 
community members, have given us over all these years. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
H. Jeffrey Katchen 
President-Cornish Rescue Squad 

 
 


